
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This coming week is the last week of the third quarter. We are talking with our students about 

finishing strong. Please help us with this conversation by talking at home about staying focused 

and finishing the year successfully.  

 

There will be a teacher workday this coming Friday. There will be no school for students.  

 

Don’t forget to mark your calendar for our next spirit night at Papa Johns at 6027 W Gate City 

Blvd on Wednesday, March 29th. Part of the proceeds from that night will come back to the JMS 

PTA. I have attached a flier to this week’s email update.  

 

The baseball and softball teams will play on Thursday of this week. Baseball will play at 

Hairston and softball will at home against Jackson. The Track team has a meet on Wednesday 

against Southern Middle. The meet will take place at Southern High School.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


